
Latrobe

Urgent, non-emergency care

Supporting Latrobe Regional Hospital

The Latrobe Priority Primary Care Centre (PPCC) in Moe 
provides GP-led care for non-life-threatening conditions, 
without the need for you to visit an emergency department.
• See a doctor quickly.
• Avoid waiting in an emergency department.
• �Our service is free for everyone, with or without a Medicare card.

Our GPs and nurses can give you priority  
care for:

• Mild to moderate infections
• Fever
• Pain when urinating
• Sprains and suspected minor fractures
• Back and muscle pain
• Minor cuts, burns and insect or animal bites
• Heartburn, vomiting or nausea
• Allergies and rashes

• Constipation, diarrhoea or abdominal pain
• Headaches, migraines or brief fainting
• Light bleeding in first trimester of pregnancy
• �Mild to moderate asthma attacks, coughs 

and other breathing difficulties.

The PPCC cannot provide non-urgent care. 
You should see your normal GP for regular 
care, including sick leave certificates, 
prescription renewals and wellbeing checks.

If you have severe trouble breathing, blueness around the mouth, chest pains or pain in  
your arms or jaw, call Triple Zero (000) for emergency help.

Book an appointment or walk-in for priority care. Open seven days a week.
Call us:	 5127 9111
Location:	 42-44 Fowler Street, Moe
Learn more:	 lchs.com.au/latrobe-ppcc


